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get involved today

Register online at  

www.midpenbgc.org/corporate

Or scan the QR Code below:

OUR MISSION

To inspire and enable all young people, 

especially those who need us most, 

to reach their full potential as caring,

responsible and productive citizens.
CORPORATE & GROUP

VOLUNTEERS

https://www.midpenbgc.org/corporate


Why do we ask for a donation?

Groups contribute a tax-deductible

donation to help cover the cost of

supervision for your experience as well

as contribute to the overall daily cost of

operating a Clubhouse. This support

allows us to continue to provide high-

quality programming for those who need

it the most.

To ensure each volunteering experience is sustainable, we ask each group to

 consider making a donation along with the volunteering experience. In

turn, we provide some benefits and recognitions to the group. 

CORPORATE & GROUP
VOLUNTEER FAQ

Mid-Peninsula Boys & Girls Club's group opportunities are

excellent team building experiences that allow volunteers to

have a positive impact on local communities while having fun. 

What will the volunteer

experience be like? 

Our Youth Development Professionals

will host an orientation and provide you

with materials prior to your event. Our

volunteer opportunities occur from 3pm

to 6pm and we ask that your team

commits to the full timeframe to provide

the most meaningful and productive

experience.

Below are ideas of meaningful volunteer activities our Group Volunteers and kids

enjoy. If you or your group have other ideas, please feel free to let us know!

Birthday Angels
Beautification 

Projects

Themed 

Scavenger Hunts

College & Career 

Exploration

Toy Drive
Themed Carnival

Hosts

Fitness & Field 

Day

Themed

Workshops
how do i get my group to

secure a sponsorship?

Many companies are able to secure a

sponsorship for their volunteer event by

requesting the funds from their

executive team, HR Department, or

Marketing Department. More often than

not, companies are able to identify funds

to allocate to charity and a volunteer

team-building event.


